
From: Mike Sosa
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Removal of trees in uptown
Date: Saturday, January 20, 2024 4:04:41 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hi, my name is Mike Sosa. I am a city of Whittier resident. I have been made aware of the
planned removal of trees in uptown Whittier. What is the reason for this decision and what is
the cost associated with it.

Thank you
Mike Sosa
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